
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-157 

  
 

Subject: Christmas Hours 

Agenda Date: November 19, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council close the Municipal Office to the Public between noon on December 
24, 2020 to Monday, January 4, 2021 with the understanding that Staff would use vacation time should 
them want to be off work during this period. 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 
As was the case last year, Staff are recommending the office be closed between noon on Christmas Eve 
to the first working day of 2021.  The way that statutory holidays fall, should Staff wish to be off work for 
the whole of this time they would be required to use 2.5 days of holiday time. 
 
Presently, there has not been any thought given to seasonal celebrations.  With the COVID-19 pandemic 
still very active in part of the Province, to do so could disrespect the restrictions that the Province has put 
in place. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


